
 

  

 
City of Culver City 

Notice of Cancellation 

 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the regular meeting of the Civil Service 
Commission of the City of Culver City scheduled for Wednesday, April 3, 2024 
at 7:00 p.m. has been cancelled. 

The next meeting of the Civil Service Commission will be held on Wednesday, 
May 1, 2024 at 7:00 p.m. 

 
BY: 

 
 

 
Dana Anderson 
Director of Human Resources and 
Secretary to the Commission 

 
MIKE BALKMAN COUNCIL CHAMBERS 

9770 CULVER BOULEVARD 
CULVER CITY, CALIFORNIA 90232-0507 

CITY HALL Tel. (310) 253-5640 
FAX (310) 253-5646 

 

CIVIL SERVICE COMMISSION 

CHI MING GONG, Chair 
MICHELE VAN GELDEREN, Vice Chair 
RACHELLE JACKSON, Commissioner 
SAL LAPARDO, Commissioner 
Peter Stern, Commissioner 

 



 


